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May 24, 2010 
 
 
Dear ………………, 
 
You are cordially invited to attend the Ambassadors for Peace Americas Tour 2010: Guatemala, which 
will be held from July 17th-23rd in Guatemala. 
 
The Ambassadors for Peace Americas Tour is a seven-day service and fact-finding tour on the subject 
theme: “Breaking Barriers, Building Bridges: The Need for Hemispheric Cooperation.”  The purpose of 
the tour is to foster cooperation and unity of the American hemisphere by building partnerships and 
friendships among Ambassadors for Peace from North and South America. 
 
The tour is sponsored by the Universal Peace Federation, the Family Federation for World Peace and 
Unification-Guatemala, and Sun International Peace Federation.   
 
The tour includes two seminars for Ambassadors for Peace, which will be on the subject: ”Breaking 
Barriers, Building Bridges: The Need for Hemispheric Cooperation”.  The seminars will be held in 
Guatemala City and in Santiago Atitlan.  The tour also includes a service component, and visits to 
points of interest, such as Antigua, Mayan ruins at Ximiche, and the Black Sand Beach. 
 
The registration fee is $875 for single occupancy and $775 for double occupancy (a couple or tour 
participants sharing a room).  The registration fee includes five nights hotel accommodations, meals, 
ground transportation, and entrance fees to points of interest.  The registration fee does not include 
airfare.   
 
Participants must be of good health, since the tour has a full schedule, distance travel, and the town of 
Santiago Atitlan is located two hours from the nearest hospital. 
 
Participants may register online at: www.AmbassadorsforPeace.us.  Seating is limited.  Early 
registration is encouraged.  Deadline for registration is July 7th.  For more information, email 
mvargas@upfusa.org, or call tel: +1.302.312-3159.   
 
 
Visit our information page at the Universal Peace Federation website at:  http://www.upf.org/upf-
news/142-americas/2714-service-and-fact-finding-trip-to-guatemala.  
 
It promises to be an exciting tour.  Look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Maria Luisa Vargas 
Executive Director 
UPF, Office for the Coordination of Hispanic Affairs 
 
 
 
 


